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1 Renown Place, Clovelly Park SA 5042 

Phone: (08) 8276 5366 Fax: (08) 8374 3301 

Email: dl.0932_admin@schools.sa.edu.au 

Website: www.clovellyps.sa.edu.au 

DIARY DATES 

DECEMBER 2017 

6th Community Night 

8th Assembly Y2 

12th Year 7 Graduation 

 Ferdinand the Bull excursion 

 JP Excursion-Hahndorf Farm Barn 

13th  Inflatable World excursion 

14th Noarlunga Aquatics Yr 4,5,6,7 

15th Last day of Term  

 Ear l y  d ismissa l  a t  2pm 

 

JANUARY  2018 

29th School  recommences T1  8:45am 
 

 

PAYMENTS 

Please remember EFTPOS payments can 

be made over the phone to either Tracey 

or Chris eg OSHC, school fees, 

excursions  

 
 

OSHC 

Director: Jo Battersby 0418 585 142  

Before school care: 7-8.30am 

After school care: 3-6pm 

Vac Care/Pupil Free Days: 7am-6pm  

 

Note: OSHC will be closed between 

         25th December—8th January  
 

 

CLOVELLY DELI 

Tuesday to Friday - Recess and lunch  

Children must order lunch from their 

classroom in the morning. If you have a 

current police check and would like to help 

in the canteen, please speak to Jo, our 

canteen manager 

 

 

UNIFORM SHOP 

Tuesday to Friday 8.30am - 9am  

2017 Draws To A Close: 

As the 2017 School Year swiftly 

moves towards its’ conclusion 

Clovelly Park is a busy, busy place. 

On Wednesday night we have our 

end of year Community Night, 

where children from all classes will 

be part of a performance 

highlighting music through time. 

This should be a fantastic night so 

I would urge you to come along and 

see your child(ren) perform. 

 

Staffing: 

Congratulations to Richard 

Maynard on his appointment to the 

Position of Deputy Principal at 

Clovelly Park for the next four 

years. Richard has held this role in 

an acting capacity for well over a 

year now. 

 

Congratulations to Alice Wagstaff

-McCartan on her conversion to 

being a permanent teacher at 

Clovelly Park….very much deserved. 

Congratulations to Belinda Bramley 

on her 2018 appointment to Amata 

Anangu School, her calm approach 

will certainly be an asset to the 

Amata school community. 

 

Currently we have a number of 

question marks around our other 

staffing due to positions in the 

process  of  be ing  f i l l ed . 

Unfortunately I can not elaborate 

further on what staff will be 

returning for 2018 as that 

information is still not available to 

us. 

 

Facebook Page: 

Many of you would be unaware but 

we have started a new Clovelly 

Park PS Facebook Page. If you 

search in Face Book you will find 

that our official page is the page 

featuring a photo of our school 

choir. Send Debbie a request and 

you can use this page to help you 

stay up to date with all school 

events. 

 

End of Year Early Dismissal: 

Parents are reminded that Friday 

the 15th is the last day of the 

school year. Dismissal will be at 

2pm. 

 

Have a Safe Enjoyable Break. 

For those children and their 

families who are leaving us, we 

wish you all the best with your 

future schooling and l ife 

thereafter.  

 

We wish all students and families 

a safe and enjoyable break and 

look forward to seeing many of you  

next year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWS FROM THE LEADERSHIP TEAM 
Principal - Michael Clark, Deputy Principal - Richard Maynard,                                      

IELC Assistant Principal - Wahid Halimee, School Counsellor - Zoe  Wecker 

Marion Outdoor Pool Open Day - 28th January 2018 

Entry to pool is only $3 and will include free slides and 

obstacle course, market stalls, entertainment, food 

trucks and kids craft tables.  

Don’t miss out on a fun filled day! 
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Road Safety for Students – Smart Choices 

When dropping kids off, ask your children to 

exit the car on to the footpath, not the road 

side. 

Children should walk on the footpath, never 

along the gutter. 

Cross at the pedestrian crossing or zebra 

crossings where cars expect children to cross. 

Always look left then right then left again.  

Wait for the cars to STOP before you step off 

the curb. 

Young students should hold an adult’s hand when 

crossing the road.  

If you ride a bike to school along the footpath, 

and you approach people from behind, ring your 

bell to let them know you are behind them and 

they can then  move to the left of the footpath 

and let you safely through. 

Walk your bike across the road at the crossing. 

We want your precious children make it to class 

and home again safely! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Zoo Excursion 

IELC classes visited the Adelaide Zoo in November 

and had a wonderful time! 

Community Night  Wednesday 6th December 

Classes open at 5:30pm for students to get 

ready and they will enter the gym in their 

classes. 

The performance will start at 6:00pm with an 

opening number from a small group of year 7 

students. 

Each class and the staff will present something 

different to entertain you! 

Opening Number (small group of year 7’s)  

Prehistoric  R2 AND R3 

1900 Silent Movie G4 

1910 Bumble Bees R4 and Y5 

1920 Charleston  B2 and G6 

1930  B1 

1940 G3 and G5 

1950 Year 6’s from Y6 and Y7 

1960 G1 

1970 R1 and R5 

1980 G2 and Y3 

1990 Y4 

Staff item 

Finale Year 7 

Principal’s Close 

Volunteer award - Annabel Digance. 

 

Please remember to return all raffle tickets by 

Wednesday morning, 6th December. 

The Fundraising team will be holding a sausage 

sizzle from 3:30pm selling sausages, egg and 

bacon sandwiches, and steak sandwiches.  We 

will also being giving all students a zooper 

dooper on the day.   

 

So come along and support us before watching 

your child perform on stage! 

 

Christmas Raffle drawn Wednesday 6th 

December 

Please ensure all tickets sold 

have been returned to the 

office by Tuesday 9:00am 

along with any items donated 

for the Christmas hamper. 

The raffle will be drawn on 

the Community Night 

Performance.  

Year 7 Graduation Night Tuesday 12th December 

Year 7 Graduation ceremony begins at 6pm in 

the gym.  All children need to in their classrooms 

at 5:45pm and they will enter the gym in their 

classes with their teachers. 

Parents will need to transport their own child 

from the school after the ceremony to Charlie’s 

Diner and collect them at 9:00pm. 

Parents and families are welcome to stay for 

dinner in their own area. 

Premiers Reading Challenge  

There was lots of celebrating for the Premier’s 

Reading Challenge this morning in our Assembly.  

Here’s a few interesting ‘firsts’ that happened this 

year with the PRC. 

For the first time, 92 students completed the PRC, 

earned their certificate and only 49 of them were 

Reception children.  This means that students come in 

to our school from other countries and start the 

challenge as soon as they can.  There were even 2 

Year 7 students who started just this year. 

For the first time, it was a three-way tie for winning 

“First to Finish” - Ebahi, Tahlia and Monique, and they  

all enjoyed spending their book vouchers. 

For the first time, we had 7 students earning their 

‘Reader for Life’ award.  This means that they have 

completed the Challenge for 8 years—every year in 

their primary school time.  This is a great display of 

our school value of Perseverance!  So congratulations  

to Jordan H and Luke in Y1, Omar in Y6 and Jakzi, 

Niamh, Ashley and Thomas all in Y7. 

But .. this year, also for the first time, we had a 

‘Reader For Life-Bronze’ award to give out!  What an 

amazing achievement and many congratulations to 

Charlie Jordan in Y7.  Again, just what Perseverance 

looks like for the Premier’s Reading Challenge. 

I look forward to reading with you all again in 2018! 

… Cheryl Josephs 


